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Please see the documentary Dominion for evidence of what whistle blowers have exposed in the 
agriculture industry. 
 
Whistle blowing is a legitimate and powerful means of raising concern, corruption and in the 
case of industries involving animals, cruelty. This legislation seeks to prevent people from 
exposing cruel practices and the mistreatment of animals. 
 
The parliament may consider introducing cameras in animal facilities including slaughterhouses, 
so there is transparency, and people won't feel compelled to expose the practices. 


